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The Fort Worth Japanese Society 

Our Mission:  

To foster Japanese and American understanding by providing an 

opportunity to learn about Japan, itõs people, language and culture. 

May 18th 

Luncheon: 
 

The Japanese 

Tea Ceremony 

and Potluck 
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May Luncheon  
Sunday, May 18th - From 12:30PM at the Yamagata Center 

Tea Ceremony and Pot Luck 
 

The Societyôs Cultural Snapshots series continues in May featuring the Japanese 

Tea Ceremony.  One of our members, Haruko Herness, who is experienced in the 

ceremony, will provide a demonstration.  All of us can enjoy viewing the 

experience, while those who want to partake of the macha (tea) and okashi 

(confectionary) will be asked to donate $3.00. 
 

Luncheon will be potluck so there is no cost, accept for you to bring your favorite 

potluck specialty. 

Chawan (tea cup), Chasen (bamboo 

wisk), chashaku (bamboo tea scoop), 

chaki (tea containers sometimes 

called usuchaki or natsume) 

Traditional Japanese Tea Ceremony 
What is a Japanese Tea Ceremony 

The Japanese tea ceremony ï known as Sado, Chanoyu, or simply Ocha ï 

started about 700 years ago when Buddhist monks began exploring the 

ritual of serving tea as an art form. Although, in its most basic form, the 

Japanese tea ritual is about preparing and serving green tea ï Matcha ï 

along with traditional Japanese sweetmeats to guests, the ceremony isnôt 

limited to just that. In addition to drinking the matcha prepared by the 

hostess and complimenting her on a job well done, itôs also about 

incorporating four important principles into the ceremony ï harmony, 

tranquility, respect, and purity. 

Preparing the tea 

Tea House 

http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&docid=fHOR4FX1yKNxxM&tbnid=HdIVFxwTArEXZM:&ved=0CAUQjRw&url=http://remodelinghouseideas.blogspot.com/2011/12/japanese-tea-ceremony-01.html&ei=I9ZqU9jMCYS1yASlyIHYCQ&bvm=bv.66330100,d.aWw&psig=AFQjCNEX-Iy_aRNZ09U30Lo3NDufWeiliw&ust=1399596781446693
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&docid=aqw24eEL1XRpMM&tbnid=UEBhvcLOP3rNSM:&ved=0CAUQjRw&url=https://www.whitman.edu/japanese/Tea%20Room.shtml&ei=NNdqU4j5KcupyATno4DYAQ&bvm=bv.66330100,d.aWw&psig=AFQjCNEX-Iy_aRNZ09U30Lo3NDufWeiliw&ust=1399596781446693
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UPCOMING EVENTS 

   

Luncheon Sunday May 18th: Tea Ceremony 

The Societyôs Cultural Snapshots series continues in May featuring the Japanese 

Tea Ceremony.  One of our members, Haruko Herness, who is experienced in the 

ceremony, will provide a demonstration.  All of us can enjoy viewing the 

experience, while those who want to partake of the macha (tea) and okashi 

(confectionary) will be asked to donate $3.00. Luncheon will be potluck so there is 

no cost, accept for you to bring your favorite potluck specialty. 

 

Dr. Matthew Perry Presentation June 5 at the Benbrook Library 

Dr. Perry will be presenting a program about Commodore Matthew C. Perryôs 

expedition to Japan. Dr. Perry is a direct descendent of Commodore Perry who 

has been credited as the single most important person to persuade the Japanese 

in 1853 to open their ports to the international community. The presentation will be 

held at 6:30PM at the Benbrook Library which is located at 1065 Mercedes Street, 

Benbrook, TX. 

 

Kimbell Museum Matsuri Saturday, June 21 

The Kimbell Museum which is currently displaying the Japanese Samuari Armor 

exhibit will have a June 21 Matsuri (festival).  There will be many events with 

members of our society participating.  We are arranging with the museum and the 

Japanese Gardens to bring the Mikoshi out from its display case in the gardens so 

that we can parade it on the museum grounds between the original Kahn building 

and the new Piano Pavillion.  We will need volunteers to help carry the mikoshi, so 

please join in ï youôll have a great time! 

  

Luncheon Sunday June 22: Dr. Teddy Takata 

A respected cardiologist in Fort Worth, Japanese-American Teddy Takata will talk 

about health issues.  His youth and enthusiasm will likely help us to be more 

engaged in leading a healthier lifestyle.  Food will be hiyashi Chuka soba and ice 

cream sundaes (with fresh fruit toppings) 

  

Luncheon Sunday July 20: Tanabata Festival 

We will again observe the Tanabata or the Star Festival, celebrating the Cow 

Herder Star (Altair) and Weaver Star (Vega), lovers separated by the Milky Way 

who are allowed to meet just once a year. We will have yakitori, takoyaki, onigiri, 

yakisoba and cucumber & harusame salad. Our Kamishibai theater will be used to 

tell the story of the star-crossed lovers. 
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Society News - Recent Events 

  

March Luncheon - Kodomo No Hi (Girls 

and Boys Day) 

We had a great turnout of over 55 of you at our 

March luncheon when we celebrated  

ñKodomo No Hi,ò which combines Hinamatsuri 

(Girls Day) and Tango no Sekku (Boys Day).  

Just as we anticipated, the mochi making was 

enjoyed by the children and the mochi eating 

was enjoyed by all.  Luncheon of Niku Donburi 

was prepared by Chef Kevin Martinez of Tokyo 

Café. Judging by what was left in everyoneôs 

empty bowls, the donburi was delicious.  By 

the way, the Fort Worth Star Telegram 

newspaper just had an article about Chef 

Martinez.  Hope you saw it. 

  

Discover Japan 

On March 30th, we held our fourth Discover 

Japan session for the Fort Worth area 

students who will be visiting Nagaoka, Japan, 

this summer in the Fort Worth Sister Cities 

International program.  For out 35 young 

visitors, we provided an obento lunch and 

information they can use to better enjoy their 

visit to Japan.  Judging by how animated the 

students become during the language section, 

this appears to be what most appeals to them. 

  

Dinner Get-Together ñShinbokukaiò 

Fifteen members joined in the dining and 

conversation at our shinbokukai at Ume Sushi 

and Korean BBQ Restaurant.  It was a great 

time for people to get together without having 

to rush to set-up, prepare food or clean up 

afterwards as we have to do at our monthly 

Sunday luncheons. 

  

New seating arrangement provided a 

better atmosphere for conversation 
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Making daifuku mochi 

Yaki mochi shoyu and sato was 

enjoyed by all 
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Society News 

Spring Festival in the Japanese Garden 

The Spring Festival this April was again a great success.  If you havenôt attended this 

event in the past, try to put this on your calendar for the Fall.  This bi-annual event is 

organized by the Fort Worth Botanic Gardens, but much of its success depends on the 

100+ Fort Worth Japanese Society volunteers who participate in: Taiko Drums, Tea 

Ceremony, Koto, Classical Dance, Calligraphy, Origami, Games, Kamishibai and 

Kimono dress-up. (More on Page 9) 

Japanese Games Society Info Table 

Calligraphy Tea Ceremony 

Some of our Origami volunteers: Julia Gwillim, Ami Jory, Sara Helmer, Jose Gasca & Alex Dycus 

Origami 
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 ─ ─ ≤ ─ ─ ꜝfi♅ꜛfi 

  

└⌂ ╡≤ ─ ─ ╩ ╦∑≡ ∫√ ─ꜝfi♅ꜛfi│
─ ╠⇔™ ≢⇔√⁹ ⇔≡™√ ╡⁸ √∟│ ╡╩ ⇔╪≢⁸ ↕╪
⅜⅔ ╩ ⇔ↄ™√∞⅝╕⇔√⁹ꜝfi♅ꜛfi─₈ ≥╪┬╡₉│ ◌ⱨ▼─◦▼
ⱨ⁸◔fl▫fiÅⱴꜟ♅Ⱡ☻ ⅜ ⇔╕⇔√⁹◌ꜝ⌐⌂∫√≥╪┬╡╩ ╣┌⁸ ≥
╪┬╡⅜ ⇔⅛∫√≤ ≢⅝╕∆⁹≤↓╤≢⁸ⱨ◊כ♩꞉כ♃☻☻כ♥꜠◓ꜝⱶ
⌐◦▼ⱨ⁸ⱴꜟ♅Ⱡ☻ ─ ⅜ ╡╕⇔√⁹ 

↔ ⌐⌂∫√⅛≤ ™╕∆⁹ 

  

♦▫☻◌Ᵽכ☺ꜗⱤfi 
  

⌐⁸ ─  ─ⱪ꜡◓ꜝⱶ≢ⱨ◊כ♩꞉כ☻ ⅛╠
─ ╩ ∆╢ √∟╩ ⅎ⁸ ─♦▫◌Ᵽכ☺ꜗⱤfi─☿♇◦ꜛfi╩

⇔╕⇔√⁹ ─ ™ ─ ⌐⅔ ≤⁸╟╡ ─ ╩ ⇔™╙─⌐∆
╢ ─ ╩ ⇔╕⇔√⁹ ─ ─ ⁸ ⅜≥╪⌂─ ⅝ ⅝⇔≡™√⅛
╩ ∆╢≤ ⅜ ╠╩└⅝≈↑╢⅛⅜ ╠⅛≢∆⁹ 

  

Dinner Get-together  ññ 
  

─ ⅜Ume Sushi and Korean BBQ ꜠☻♩ꜝfi≢⁸ ≤ ⇔™ ⌐
⇔╕⇔√⁹ ─ ─ꜝfi♅ꜛfi≢⁸ Ⱪꜟ╩☿♇♩⇔√╡⁸כ♥≢™ ╩
⇔√╡⁸ ↑╩∆╢↓≤⌂ↄ⁸ ╠⇔™ ╩ ↔⇔╕⇔√⁹ 

  

╡  
  

⌐ ╦╣√ ╡│╕√ ≢⇔√⁹╙⇔╕∞↓─▬ⱬfi♩⌐ ⇔√↓≤⅜
⌂↑╣┌⁸ ⁸◌꜠fi♄כ⌐ ╡╩ⱴכ◒⇔≡╖≡ↄ∞↕™⁹ ⌐ ─▬ⱬ
fi♩│ⱨ◊כ♩꞉כ☻Ⱳ♃♬◌ꜟ●כ♦fi⌐╟∫≡ ↕╣≡™╕∆⅜⁸∕─ ─
╒≤╪≥│⁸ ─⁸∕⇔≡ⱨ◊כ♩꞉כ☻ ─ ⁸⅔ ⁸ ⁸

⁸ ⁸ ╡ ⱶ⁸כ◕⁸ ⁸ ♪꜠☻▪♇ⱪ⌐ ⇔√Ⱳꜝfi♥▫
▪⌐ ⅛∫≡™╕∆⁹ ↕╣≡™╢▬ⱬfi♩ 

  

ꜝfi♅ꜛfi  

♁◘◄♥▫Å◌ꜟ♅ꜗכ☻♫♇ⱪ◦ꜛ♇♩◦ꜞ⁸☼כ │ ≢∆⁹ ≢№╡⁸
─ ─№╢ⱢכⱠꜟ ↕╪⅜ ⇔≡ↄ∞↕™╕∆⁹ ─ ◒כ♬ꜚ≢

⌂ ╩ ≢ ╢↓≤⅜≢⅝╕∆⁹⅔ ≤⅔ ╩ ⇔ ⅜╡√™ │
♪ꜟ─ ╩⅔ ™⇔╕∆⁹ 

│ ∟ ╡ ⱳ♇♩ꜝ♇◒ ⌂─≢⁸ │⅛⅛╡╕∑╪⁹↔ ─ ⌂⅔
╩ ∫≡ ≡ↄ∞↕™⁹ 

                       Continues  
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 ⱴ◦ꜙכⱭꜞכ ⌐╟╢ ⁸ Benbrook Library 
  

Ɑꜞכ │⁸Ɑꜞכ ─ ┼─ ⌐ ∆╢ⱪ꜡◓ꜝⱶ╩ ∆╢≢⇔╞℮⁹
Ɑꜞכ │⁸ ⌐ ⌐⅔™≡⁸ ╩ ∆╢╟℮ ╩ ⇔
√ ╙ ⌂ ≤⇔≡ ↕╣√Ɑꜞכ ─ ≢∆⁹ │
⅛╠│∂╕╡╕∆⁹Benbrook Library: 1065 Mercedes Street, Benbrook, TX76126 
  

◐fiⱩꜟ ⁸ ╡⁸  
  

⁸◘ⱶꜝ▬─ ╩⇔≡™╢◐fiⱩꜟ ≢│⁸ ⌐⅔ ╡╩⇔╕
∆⁹ ─ ⅜ ⇔≡™╢▬ⱬfi♩⅜ №╡╕∆⁹ ⌐ ∫≡№╢
╠⅛☻כ◔─ ╩ ∫≡ ≡⁸ fiⱦꜟ♦▫fi◓≤⁸כ◌─ ⇔™Ⱨ▪ⱡⱤ

fl▫ꜞ○fi─ ╩Ɽ꜠⁸⌐℮╟╢⅝≢⅜♪כ ≤ ╩⇔≡™╕∆⁹ ╩
←Ⱳꜝfi♥▫▪⅜ ⌂─≢⁸ ⇔≡ↄ∞↕™⁹⅝∫≤ ⇔™≢∆╟⁹ 
  

ꜝfi♅ꜛfi ⁸♥♦▫♃◌♃  

ⱨ◊כ♩꞉כ☻≢ ─№╢ ≢⁸ ▪ⱷꜞ◌ ≢№╢♥♦▫♃◌♃
⅜ ⌐≈™≡⅔ ↕╣╕∆⁹ ─ ↕≤ ⅜╟╡ ⌂ꜝ▬ⱨ☻♃▬ꜟ

⌐ ↄ ↑╩⇔≡ↄ╣╢↓≤≢⇔╞℮⁹ꜝfi♅│ ╛⇔ ∕┌≤⁸ 

כ♦ⱶ◘fiכꜞ◒☻▬▪ ⌂ ─♩♇Ⱨfi◓  
  

ꜝfi♅ꜛfi ╡ 

╙╕√⁸ ⁸ ╡╩ ™╕⇔╞℮⁹ ─ ≢ ⅝ ↕╣√ √∟
≤ ╡└╘ ⅜ ⌐ ∞↑ ℮ ╩ ↕╣╕⇔√⁹ 

ꜝfi♅│╛⅝≤╡⁸√↓ ⅝⁸⅔⌐⅞╡⁸╛⅝∕┌⁸∕⇔≡ ⅝╜℮╡≤ ◘ꜝ
♄≢∆⁹ │ ≢∆⁹ 

  

  

  

Join the fun and help carry the Mikoshi at the Kimbell Museum Matsuri this June 21st. Below 

are photos of the Mikoshi paraded at the Stockyards during July 4th celebration in 2013. 
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Thank you! 
 

Membership dues have been coming in. In addition to the special ñThank youò 

to those listed in the last newsletter to those who made donations , here are a 

few more: 

Please send in your 2014 dues. Membership 

period is from January to December.  Thank you! 

Thank your Volunteers for helping to make the  

Spring Festival in the Japanese Garden a success. 
 

 Donations and gift purchases totaled $1,416.47: Origami $29.55, Calligraphy 

$253.17, Japanese Games & Gifts $812.75 (net after $400 expenses), 

Kimono Dress-up $305.00, Kamishibai $16.00. 

Maple ($10.00 - $49.99) 
 

Helen C. Gordon 

Special Thanks to Irene and Matsue Koscal for donating $1,000 to 

purchase new chairs to replace our most worn out chairs. 

Ginko ($50.00 - $99.99) 
 

Teruko Green 

Kimono Dress-up Dondoko Taiko Drummers 
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Society Activities 

Classical Japanese Dance 
This is a relatively small group meeting at the Society 

every Monday morning from 11:00am to 1:00pm.  The 

instructor is Mrs. Keio Miyamoto, an accredited master 

of Fujima School. If anyone is interested in Japanese 

dances, please come and join us.  The group enjoys 

dancing with other Fort Worthians at the spring and 

autumn Japanese Festival. Contact: Chiga Oi 

Japanese Language Class 
Adult classes Mondays 6:00-7:30pm. 

Childrenôs classes Mondays 4:45-

5:30pm (must be over 3 years old). 

Very reasonable tuition. Visit our 

website at www.fwjs.org. Contact: 

Mikako Imai Daniel 

Kurumi Ningyo 
This group makes Japanese crafts and 

meets from 10:00am to 2:00pm every other 

Wednesday. Contact: Nobuko Foshee 

Dondoko Taiko (Drum 

Group) 
This group performs at many 

metroplex festivals and 

special events. Practice every 

Sunday 6:00 to 8:30 PM. 

Contact: Asako Cosby 
 

Students 

practicing 

calligraphy at 

our language 

school 

demonstration 

Drummers 

with Fort 

Worth Mayor 

Price and 

Nagaoka 

Mayor Mori 

at July 4th 

Celebration. 



Join the Fort Worth Japanese Society   Tel: 817-294-5004 

MEMBERSHIP FORM for 2014 Date ____________ 

Name _____________________________________  Born/Raised _________________________ 

        City/State/Country 

Name _____________________________________  Born/Raised _________________________ 

        City/State/Country 

Current Address:  No. & Street _____________________________________________________ 

City, State, Zip _________________________________________________________________ 

Tel. No. Home ______________________________  Work _____________________________ 

Email ________________________________________________________________________  

I would like to receive my newsletter by  (check one):                  Mail                       eMail 

I would like to be notified of coming events by (check one):        Telephone              eMail  
 

If you will let us know what activities are of interest to you, such as Japanese Dance, volunteer at our the 

Fall and Spring Japanese Garden Festival, etc., let us know.  Also, if you wish, let us know your age range 

and we will let you know what activities might be of interest to you.  Your comments: ___________________ 

________________________________________________________ 

_______________________________________________________________________________ 

Please mark (x) in front of the classification you are joining.  

____ Family Membership $40.00  

____ Single Membership $30.00  

____ Associate Membership (Students) $20.00  

Make check payable to Fort Worth Japanese Society. 

Mail to:  Fort Worth Japanese Society 

  c/o Harvey Yamagata 

  4220 Ridgehaven Road 

  Fort Worth, TX 76116 

 

Optional: Membership dues do not cover all expenses such as maintaining our building which 

facilitates all our activities.  These expenses are augmented by donations and fund raising events. 

If you wish to make a donation at this time, please mark (X) in front of the level of donation. 

 ___ Maple $10.00 - $49.99 

 ___ Ginko $50.00 - $99.99 

 ___ Sakura $100 and over. 

Donations will be recognized in our newsletter. The Fort Worth Japanese Society is a not-for-profit 

organization and contributions are tax deductible. 
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Local Business Supporters 

Arigato Gozaimasu 

Would you like to advertise 

in our Newsletter? 
 

Contact Harvey Yamagata at 

harvey.yamagata@sbcglobal.net  

 

  

6060 Bryant Irvin Rd. 

Fort Worth, TX 76132 

Mei Moore 817-312-4921 

meimoore@sbcglobal.net 

www.mooreforsale.com 
 

Office (817) 294-8200; Fax (817) 294-8202 

5121 Pershing Ave  Fort Worth, TX 76107 

(817) 737-8568 

info@kazysdallas.com 

Reduced commission for 

Japanese Society 

members. 
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